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The Atlantic Centre delegation participates in the 13th edition of the Atlantic 

Dialogues in Morocco 

Between December 12 and 14, the Atlantic Centre (AC), represented by its coordinator, 

Rear Admiral Nuno de Noronha Bragança, attended the Atlantic Dialogues in Morocco. 

At the invitation of the Policy Center for the New South (PCNS), on the first day of the 

conference, the AC coordinator participated in the first session, which focused on the 

topic "Morocco's Royal Atlantic Initiative: Walking the Talk from Africa on Atlantic 

Cooperation," alongside Dr. John Yearwood, Ambassador Youssef Amrani, and Dr. Amina 

Benkhadra. 

This initiative by the PCNS, which currently serves as a meeting point for the four Atlantic 

continents, aims to promote debate and dialogue, addressing issues of regional and global 

interest.  

This year's edition was one of the largest ever and featured the presence of various 

international entities and personalities such as Dr. Paulo Portas, Dr. Jalal Abdel Latif, Dr. 

Younes Abouyoub, and Dr. Nehza Alaoui M'Hammdi.  

 


